
NEW CLIMBING WALLS! 
 

Thank You PTFA! 
We would like to share with you our new Traverse Climbing Walls. The walls are climbed   

horizontally, rather than vertically as the low height gives children the freedom to climb 
safely.  

 
The PTFA have kindly funded their purchase giving our children opportunities for fun and 

skills development such a increasing core strength, determination and hand eye coordination.   
 

Thanks to our PTFA for all your hard work raising money towards equipment for our children 
and thanks to all of you that support our school with all the wonderful events.  
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www.stroudvalleyschool.co.uk          

Dates for your diary 

 November 

16th Aventurine Capel’s Mill 

17th Children in Need 

23rd PTFA Quiz Night 

 December 

2nd PTFA Christmas Fair 

12th Sunshine & Rainbow 
Nativity  

2pm 

13th Sunshine & Rainbow  
Nativity  

6pm 

15th After school  
activity clubs finish  

today 

19th KS2 Christmas Carols 
2pm—Holy Trinity 

Church 

20th KS2 Christmas Carols 
6pm—Holy Trinity 

Church 

22nd School Christmas Dinner 

22nd Last day of Term 2 

 January 

8th INSET DAY 

9th First day of Term 3 

 

CHILDREN IN NEED—REMINDER 
 

Next Friday 17th November all children can come to school 
wearing spots for a silver coin donation to Children In Need.  

 
Each class will do a sponsored event or a long distance run. 

You should have had sponsor forms sent home, please      
remember to bring in your sponsor money! 

 
 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 
 
You should have had the school photo proof cards sent home 
this week. All orders are to be placed online. Please ensure 
you have done this by 23rd November to take advantage of 

free delivery back to school. 

SVCS QUIZ NIGHT -  
THURSDAY 23RD NOVEMBER 7PM - 9PM 

We’d like to invite you all to take part in our first ever quiz 
night. Put your thinking caps on and help raise money for the 

school.  
There will be a bar, with snacks also available.  

£2 pp or £10 for a team of up to 6 people.  
Snack platter per table £5. 

To register your interest please message via the QR code        
below, or let your class rep know.  

 
CHRISTMAS FAIR - 2ND DECEMBER, 1PM - 4PM 

The fair is fast approaching and we can’t wait to see you all.  
We are still seeking the following: 

*Stall holders - if you are interested in having a stall at the fair 
please email stroudvalleyptfa@gmail.com 

*Unused and unopened gifts and toiletries for raffle prizes  
*Good condition books and toys 

*Christmas jumpers  
  

CHILDREN IN NEED - 17TH NOVEMBER 2023 
 

SVCS are proud to support Children In Need, and we’ll be      
holding a cake sale after school to raise money for this amazing 

cause.  
We would be grateful for any contributed baked goods to sell on 

the day.  
Items can be brought to reception up to the morning of Friday 

17th November. 

http://www.stroudvalleyschool.co.uk
mailto:stroudvalleyptfa@gmail.com

